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1. Move the interstate freight back to the New England Highway NOW. 
2. Government to start investigation of alternative inland freight routes and rail options 
immediately. 
3. Upgrade Kempsey to Woolgoolga (T2E) to a class A highway on the existing highway 
corridor with appropriate deviations away from residential areas.  
4. Support an immediate start to an A class Coffs Harbour Bypass. 


